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NEXT FEW WEEKS 

Over the next few weeks we have many events coming up and we want you to be sure that you know these events and are 

organsied for them.  Please note all of these in your diaries and the organisation that goes with them.  The reason for this is 

that I am having surgery this week and have been given leave until the end of the term.  There will be newsletters but only 

every second week until the end of the term.  Newsletters will be coming home on Mondays in Week 7 and 9 along with this 

newletter.  Any urgent issues please contact Diana in the office and she will contact me if it needs my attention.  Thank you 

for your support in this and I look forward to a quick recovery and back into full time work again as soon as possible.  

 

 

 

RURAL KIDS CROSS COUNTRY 

Please remember that our cross country day is this next Wednesday the 7th of June 

at Tinui.  The school buses will be picking up your children in the morning and then 

you will need to pick them up from school by 10.15am at the very latest.  We will 

all meet at Tinui by 10.30am, in time for morning tea and then the first race.  The 

staff need to get there on time as well so please collect your child from school on 

time.  Also they will have a BBQ available for you to buy your lunch.  Everyone 

needs to wear their school uniform and also run in their green polo and black shorts.  

There are no bare feet allowed so please bring appropriate shoes to run in.  Once the 

day finishes please check in with a staff member before leaving with your child. 

 

 

 

MASTERTON CROSS COUNTRY 

The students who qualify from our rural cross country event at Tinui will be invited to take part in the Masterton Cross 

Country event which is held at Rathkeale College on Wednesday the 14th of June.  Any student selected for this will receive a 

separate newsletter about this. 

 

 

 

TAKE A KID FISHING DAY 

What a great day Bayley and Chloe had on the Pukemanu Fishing Club’s Take a 

Kid Fishing Day.  They both caught some amazing fish and really enjoyed their 

day.  Thanks so much to Tony from the Pukemanu Fishing Club for organising 

this event and giving our kids an amazing experience. 

 

 

 

 

WHAREAMA SCHOOL SPEECH DAY 

This event is getting closer all the time and this year it will be held on Friday the 16th of June.  We will be getting underway at 

1pm and we want all children to be supported and have a parent come along.  There will be no bus runs in the afternoon that 

day so you will need to arrange a ride home for your child if you are unable to make it on the day. 
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Upcoming Events: 

Mon 5th June      QUEENS BIRTHDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED 

Weds 7th June     Rural Kids Cross Country at Tinui 

Fri 9th June     Lunch Order Day 

Weds 14th June    Wairarapa Cross Country 

Thurs 15th June     Learning Ambassadors 

Fri 16th June     Whareama School Speech Day 

Thurs/ Fri 22nd-23rd June    Life Ed Van at School 

Fri 23rd June     Lunch Order Day 

Tues 27th June    Y7/8 Masterton Speech Finals 

Thurs 29th June  Wai Speech Finals Event 

Thurs 29th June  Rural Kids – Session 2 

Tues 4th July       Wellington Regional Cross Country 

Thurs 6th July      BOT Meeting – 5.30pm 

Fri 7th July       Design Tech, Lunch Order Day  

 and Term 2 Ends 
 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

WINTER SPORTS REPORTS 

Rugby – East Coast JAB had a great day on Saturday - U10 tackle team had a hard fought win 4 tries to 3 vs Greytown, after 

being 3-1 down at half time, a great team comeback. Zarn Beaver Player of the Day. U8 tackle played Martinborough and 

won 6-0, and lost 3-4 to Pioneer, Logan O'Neale Player of the Day. 

U6 Ripper Good solid draw against red star white and a win against Pioneer red. Player of the day Frank Liddle 

 

Hockey – The Country hockey team had a tough game against Martinborough on Friday night.  They ended up drawing 2-2 in 

a hard game.  Amy was recognised for having a great game and scored another goal. 
The 11 aside Coasties team played against Hadlow B and lost 3-0.  Some good play though by our team and they will 

continue to improve each week.  Tonight they are playing another Hadlow team on the turf at 6pm. 

The 6 aside team played against Dalefield and they drew a tough game 1-1.  Harvey was named player of the day.  

 

FUTURE PLANNING  

A letter will be emailed today outlining our consultation process for future planning. Please make sure you read through this 

as we will be contacting parents shortly to get their input.   

 

 

SCHOOL CLOSED 

Please remember that school is closed for the Queen’s Birthday holiday, Monday the 5th of June. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LUNCH ORDERS 

Next order day will 

be Friday the 9th of 

June.  

 

 

 

 
 
Regards  

Darren, Heather, Sandy and Diana 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICES 
MDC Riversdale Beach Planting Day – Saturday 3rd June starting at 9am 
Dune restoration – come along and lend a hand at the annual planting day, south of the Riversdale Surf Club. 

Please bring along your spade if you have one. We’ll finish off with a cuppa at the Surf Club. 

For more information contact Chris Peterson chrisp@wise.net.nz  or 021 243 3414. Cancellation will be advertised 
on More FM 89.5 and “My Masterton” Facebook page.  
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